
Bakersfield College Assessment Committee year-end report to 

Academic Senate 16-17 

Update 4/26/17 by Di Hoffman (faculty co-chair) 

 All 6 year SLO assessment plans on website 

o All 16-17 SLO assessment plans due by 5/12/17 

o (Same method as last two years – complete excel worksheet to 

upload to website, or other format if already have one) 

 

 eLumen update 

o All data in and approved by June () 

o Assessment committee to learn how to use eLumen in August 

o Hoping to roll-out training in the fall for all faculty (if wanted) 

o Goal is to convert to completing SLO assessments in eLumen for 17-

18 

 

 Committee Projects 

o Developed workplan – goals and activities specific to ensure 

committee is achieving all accreditation standards, committee 

charge and strategic initiatives –  

 WILL start tackling all projects over summer and next semester 

 Assessment Handbook (co-chair to develop rough 

draft) 

 Assessment online training module 

 Plan and hold Annual Assessment best practice 

charrette 

 

 

 


